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I object to the Plasrefine proposal in the Shire on the following grounds. 

  1 Too close to residential areas. 

2 Too close to schools and childcare centres 

3 Too close to the Garvan Institute - the BioResources facility.         Noise and vibrations may disrupt the mice 
breeding cycle from increased heavy vehicle traffic   

4 Potential environmental impacts in the event of failure of the process 

5 Removal of microbat habitat 

6 Too close to the Wingecarribee River  

7 Potential disturbance of platypus habitat 

8 Direct and indirect impact on vegetation 

9 Plastrefine is classed as heavy industry, not to be placed in sensitive areas 

10 Our local fire services are very small, not capable of handling a major fire on site 

11 Chemicals in plastic are potent environmental pollutants. How will the emissions be safely monitored 

12 Any odours generated by the plant could be carried by the wind within our shire and beyond. 

13 Property devaluation, potentially causing stress and mental health issues to those residents living close to 
the site, and beyond. 

14 It is a basic human right to have access to a clean, healthy and sustainable environment. 

15 Plastics can only be recycled 2-3 times, eventually ending up in landfill, after an increase in hazardous 
materials at each process. 

16 More emphasis should be placed on reducing the amount of plastics original produced 

17 There is no guarantee that mistakes will not be made, which could impact the health of our community. 

Whether you are for or against plastic recycling, my opinion is-- 

THIS IS NOT THE RIGHT SITE. 

Laurelle Asquith 21 November 2024 
 

 




